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Resilience project to modernize the power distribution system

Nature and description of the work 
Over the next few weeks, as part of its project to 
improve the quality of electricity service, Hydro-
Québec will rebuild the distribution line in your area 
to install new equipment.  

The work will involve:  
• Excavation and installation of new poles, 

including vegetation control around the lines, 
as necessary. 

• Transfer of electrical equipment to new 
poles. 

• Transfer of telecommunications equipment 
by carriers. 

• Removal of old poles once the equipment 
transfers are complete. 

Work area 
• Between Rue Alie, Rue Drouin and Avenue 

Anselme-Lavigne, in Hydro-Québec’s distribution 
line right-of-way.  

 
Impact of the work 
• Work carried out by Hydro-Québec employees or 

representatives in the servitude right-of-way.  

• Removal of parking spaces in the area. 

• Noise from machinery during certain operations. 

 
Mitigation measures 
• If real and visible damage is caused to property, 

it will be evaluated and compensated. 

• Appropriate signage. 

• Uninterrupted access to residences and 
businesses. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Project schedule 
• August 26 to December 31, 2024.  

*The transfer of telecommunications equipment 
and removal of old poles will be finalized in 2025. 
Hydro-Québec will provide further information 
before the start of the work to remove the poles.   

• Monday to Friday, 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
Work may also be carried out on Saturday, 
9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Affected property owners will be 
notified, as necessary. 

Note: The work will entail service interruptions. 
All affected customers will be notified ahead of 
time. 
 

Planting a new pole 

More information 
Customer services – Resilience project 

1 888 385-7252 
 

In the event of an outage or emergency, you can 
contact Hydro-Québec at any time, day or night, at 

1 800 790-2424. 



 


